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Announcement of the Decision relating to the level of the Airport Charges at Athens 

International Airport 

 

 

Athens International Airport S.A. (hereinafter the “Company” or “AIA”) announces that, following a 

consultation process with Airport Users, initiated on March 28, 2024 and concluded on June 7, 2024, the 

Company decided to keep the Airport Charges unchanged for 2024, with the exception of an increase on 

the Passenger Terminal Facility (PTF) charge, which will take effect from November 1, 2024, as a result of  

the anticipated decrease of the Airport Development Fund (ADF) which will take place from November 1, 

2024, as prescribed in Article 52 of Law 4465/2017, and it aims to offset any potential revenue loss through 

an equivalent adjustment of the PTF charge. This modification ensures the smooth operation and the level 

of service provided to all Airport Users, while maintaining a stable overall level of charges, resulting in a 

neutral impact for airlines and passengers respectively. 

The analysis of adjusted Airport Charges, effective as of November 1, 2024, is published on AIA’s website : 

https://www.aia.gr/company-and-business/aeronautical-activities/general-aviation-charges/ 

The Company remains committed to maintaining a high level of service to all Airport Users while ensuring 

the uninterrupted implementation of its extensive expansion plan. 

 

 
 

Spata, 2 July 2024 
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